

Ambition · Pride · Success

18th May 2021

PEARSON NATIONAL TEACHING AWARDS

Dear Parent/Carer

Congratulations to Miss Jethmalani

I am delighted to announce that Miss Jethmalani has been shortlisted for **Outstanding New Teacher of the Year** in the Pearson National Teaching Awards. This is wonderful news for her, the Science Faculty, and the whole Haileybury Turnford community.

First established in 1998, the awards are an annual celebration of excellence in education, recognising the work of staff in schools and colleges across the UK. They are the 'Oscars' of the teaching profession!

As part of the judging process, we will have a virtual visit from the judges next Monday 24th May. This is where we need your help!

If you are able to write any comments about how Miss Jethmalani has inspired your child, either as a tutor, or Science teacher, please could you email me directly with your comments by Monday 24th May. Please send comments to newmanr@haileyburyturnford.com

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal

